
Allanson Street Primary School Newsletter   
7th July 2017 

 
This week: On Monday, the rain (almost) held off long enough for sports day to take place.  Well done to all the 

children for taking part and thank you to the families that came along to support the event (especially to the junior 

parents who got a little wet!). On Tuesday, Year 5 went on a trip to Cheshire Ice Cream Farm, all the children were 

well behaved and had a lovely day.  On Wednesday, our Reception classes took part in Pirate activities, the children 

had a lovely day.  Thank you to the families that came and took part in the activities with their children.  Year 1 went 

to visit Parr Library and really enjoyed their afternoon.  On Thursday, Year 2 had a ‘Seaside Day’, both children and 

the staff came in some fantastic outfits to spend the day at the seaside (in the hall!). Today our Reception to Year 1 

transition meeting took place, thank you to the parents that were able to attend and meet your child’s new teacher. 

If you were unable to attend, please let us know and we can arrange for the information to be sent home to you.   

 

Next week: On Monday, some Year 4 children will go on their ‘Golden Trip’ to New Brighton. Letters have been sent 

home to those children taking part in this trip.  Year 5 will take part in a ‘Victorian Day’, letters have been sent home 

about this and ideas for Victorian clothing. A copy of this letter is also available on the school app.  On Tuesday, Year 

5 and our choir will take part in ‘Supersing’ at the Theatre Royal.  Nursery will hold their sports activities sessions, 

morning children at 10:15am and afternoon children at 2pm.  On Wednesday, Year 1 will go on their trip to the Story 

Barn and Year 3 will go on their trip to New Brighton.  On Thursday, Year 6 performances of ‘A Night at the Musicals’ 

begin with a dress rehearsal in the afternoon followed by their first performance for parents in the evening.  On 

Friday, the Year 6 performance for parents will begin at 9:30am.  Reports will also be sent home. 

 

Word of the Week (talk about it and use it as often as you can!) 
Our word of the week for next week will be:  Nursery – fearsome  Reception –  regret Year 1 – preparation  Year 2– 

adapting Year 3 – obligingly Year 4 – detail Year 5 – boisterous Year 6 – ambiguous  

 

Class movement for September 2017: 

Mrs Glynn’s class will move to Y1 Miss Williams / Mrs McLoughlin’s class will move to Y1 Miss Ellis 

Miss Ellis’ class will move to Y2 Mrs Boydell / Mrs Battison’s class will move to Y2 Mrs Calley 

Y2 will move to Mr Garry and Mrs Hawkins. Children will meet their teachers and class mates on Monday 17th July. 

Mr Garry’s class will move to Y4 Mrs Onyett / Miss Roberts’ class will move to Y4 Mr Billinge 

Mr Billinge’s class will move to Y5 Miss Kellett / Mrs Onyett’s class will move to Y5 Miss Halligan 

Miss Halligan’s class will move to Y6 Mrs Dingsdale / Mrs Hawkins’ class will move to Y6 Miss Matthews 

 

Pupil Premium PE Kits: We will once again be offering free PE kits for all children for whom we receive Pupil 

Premium funding. We will send text messages out to all families that this applies to and the kits will be 

available to claim from school in the first week after the summer holiday. We are also sending home another 

application form for Free School Meals and Pupil Premium Funding (this gives us an extra £1300 per child each 

year) if you are in receipt of any benefits listed please fill in the form and return it to school.  

Children will meet their new class teachers on transition morning Monday 17th July. 

 

Stars of the week: RMM: Alfie Morgan and Evie Taylor-Kilgannon RRG: Alex Hui and Madison Plumb 

 

Celebration Assembly – There was no medal assembly this week. 
Many thanks 
Have a good weekend    P Farnell        (Headteacher) 
 

Sports News 
If your child achieves anything out of school from a sports club please let Mrs Hawkins know and we will 

mention it in the newsletter.  

Well Done to the Year 4 Cricket team and the Year 5 Badminton team who represented the school extremely 

well today in tournaments.  

Clubs week beginning  10th July :  

Monday – Year 5/6 Tag Rugby (Allstars) 

Tuesday – KS2 Thriller Dance (Lucy)  

 

This will be the last Monday ASC. Thriller will continue in the last week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


